Travel Directors Report – December 2010 Jim Wadleigh

1. Travel Committee

- a. Met in November. Topics of discussion
 - i. Tryout Feedback
 - ii. Need for Referee card discussion
 - iii. Equipment Update
 - iv. Training concerns
 - v. Added 3 more coaches to monthly meetings (Dan Riggott, Sal Calafiore, Kerry Shaheen(already attends), Garry Straker)
 - vi. Practice Times A new process for selecting practice times will be rolled out in the Spring. 90% of all teams practiced on Tuesday and Thursday.
 - vii. Uniforms Laura Hecker and Elisa Pederson continue to pull estimates together
- b. Next meeting in January

2. Spring Preparations

a. Beginning discussions about Spring High School Soccer preparations

3. Other

- **a.** Sent out end of season Travel Survey to parents. 159 completed surveys with 234 visits.
- **b.** Attended first Hartwell Tournament prep meeting. Travel Director is Operations Lead
- c. Removed nets and stored in Shed. Need new nets for Riverfront
- **d.** Attended Club Strategy meeting